
12/1/22 

Dear Parents and Students: 

 As a reminder, the Byron Middle School Holiday Band Concert is fast approaching. The concert is Thursday, 

December 8, 2022 in the middle school theatre. Below is a timeline for students for the evening: 

6th Grade Band Students: 

6:20 – Students arrive in concert attire. All students should report to the band room to get their instruments and music. 

Students will report directly to the stage.  

6:30 – 6th Grade Band Concert begins. 

6:45 – Approximate end time of first concert. Students will put instruments and music away. Parents and family 

members are asked to exit the theater at the conclusion of the concert. 

 

7th and 8th Grade Students: 

7:20 – Students arrive in concert attire. All students should report to the band room to get their instruments and music. 

7th graders will report directly to the stage. 8th graders will report to their backstage seats to watch the 

first part of the concert 

7:30 – 7th Grade/8th Grade Band Concert begins. 

8:00 – Approximate end time of the second concert.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation with this concert as we adjust to meet the needs of our expanding band program here in 

Byron!! 

--Mr. Maurizio 

Band Director 


